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Date:  September 1, 2021 Re: 4141 Scottsdale 
To: City of Scottsdale Prj No: 21062 
 Planning & Development Services  

 
Attn: Katie Posler 
  

 
There will be no significant addition to the existing water and sewer system for the new lobby 
addition at the 4141 Scottsdale building.  The existing domestic water and sewer service lines 
are adequately sized for the lobby addition and no changes in sizes or locations are proposed, 
nor are new connections needed/proposed. Thank you. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Bailey 
Principal 
cbailey@MPE-Engineers.com 
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1121 W Warner Rd, Suite 107 
Tempe, AZ 85284 
Office: (480) 921-2977 
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